EDITOR'S NOTE T HE

I will be away next week (April GREEN
14 - 18), so please submit any
items for the G.B. to Ann Short BEAN
in the Director's Office by 12:00
noon Wednesday, April 16. UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES
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Gail Kennedy

LIBRARY SCIENCE COLLOQUIUM

Ms. Zena Sutherland of the University of Chicago Graduate School Chil-
dren's Book Center will speak on "Trends and Controversial Books in
Children's Literature Today" at 4:00 p.m. Monday, April 14, in Pres-
ident's Room of the Student Center. All are invited to attend.

STAFF ASSOCIATION SEMINAR

The informal seminar by Naomi Burton (Mrs. Melville E. Stone) on prob-
lems of the writer, held in the Gallery on 9 April, was tape recorded.
For the benefit of those who were unable to attend this meeting the
tape will be on Reserve in the Newspaper/Microtext Room.

PERSONNEL NOTES
New Staff:

Jacqueline Philpot, LT II, Law Library, April 11.
Connie Kimyabayki, LT I, Special Collections, April 14,

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Head Documents Librarian, University of Arizona, Tucson, Arizona.
Salary: Minimum $10,000







